- PENULTIMATE -

Second Annual Conference
of the
Adirondack Research Consortium

The program of presentations is now set and final details for
the Second Annual Conference of the Adirondack Research Con-
sortium are finalized. This conference is shaping up as an attrac-
tive and exciting event, with its wide variety of speakers, papers,
and interdisciplinary studies. Our keynote speaker will be Dr.
William R. Burch, Jr., Hixon Professor of Natural Resource Man-
agement at the Yale University School of Forestry and Environ-
mental Studies. Bill will build his address around the theme of
“the relevance of the Adirondack Park ‘experiment’ to a wider
world.” This presentation to the banquet promises to be a high-
light for the conference and should be of great interest to academ-
ics, business people, government and private agency personnel,
and the public at large.

The meeting will take place at SUNY—Plattsburgh on May
22nd and 23rd and will offer papers, poster sessions, and more
informal discussions on a wide variety of issues related to the
Adirondack region. For those who are interested in attending and
who still haven't received the necessary information concerning
dates, presentations, lodging, registration, directions and other
pertinent matters, please contact the conference organizers. They
are

Dr. Malcolm Fairweather and Dr. Thomas Rumney

Center for Earth and Environmental Science

State University of New York—Plattsburgh

Plattsburgh, New York 12901

Telephone: 518-564-2027 FAX: 518-564-3152

EMAIL: FAIRWEM@SPLAVA.CC.PLATTSBURGH.EDU or
RUMNEYTA@SPLAVA.CC.PLATTSBURGH.EDU
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